
Mink farms are on the chopping block, obviously dairies are too, several bills have the timberland owners on the chopping block as 
well - what’s next? These businesses may not impact you now, but if we lose them their commodities will be imported at a higher 
cost and eventually will effect us all. 

I often wonder if Legislators are so focused on their own bills that they do not realize the others that aim to undermine the Natural 
Resource Industries of Oregon. What am I thinking, of course you do. So the question is, why? 

Oregon’s Natural Resource Industries/businesses are the true stewards of our land. We can prove it.  


